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298 Waterfront Drive 

Winnipeg, Manitoba R3B 0G5 

Tel: 204.453.8008 

Fax: 204.453.6626 

E-mail: info@landmarkplanning.ca 

Clan Mothers Healing Village 

Dear Resident, 

 

We are reaching out to you to provide an update on the Clan Mothers Healing Village project.  It’s been 

some time, and the world is a different place since the last time we connected.  Since our meetings last 

year, the professional team has made a lot of progress working with the Clan Mothers group on 

potential site development options and accompanying due diligence.   

 

If you were not able to attend any of our community meetings, the following is a summary of what is 

being explored:  

 

• The subject site is about 150acres of beautifully treed land north of Mary Glenn Road 

• The Clan Mothers would like to build a small Healing Village tucked away in the trees, for 

women of all walks who need to heal  

• While some have worried that the idea is for a detox facility or halfway house for example, that 

is not what is planned 

• At the Healing Village women will be taking part in healing activities such as sweat ceremonies, 

and land-based learning and education, including gardening and harvesting traditional foods and 

medicines.  

• Nature and preservation are at the heart of the vision – traffic to and from the site will be very 

minimal, likely far less than is experienced currently in the cottage subdivision 

• The Clan Mothers have deep roots grounded in the principles of respect, honour, and care for 

each other and for the land – they are excited to be good neighbours to people who have 

moved to this land over the past decades 

We are currently working on selecting a preferred site development option and hope to be able to share 

this plan in Fall 2020.  Owing to the current circumstances related to COVID-19, we have postponed any 

in-person meetings and will re-assess the situation in Fall.  We will however be working on preparing a 

summary presentation that interested stakeholders can view on-line.  In the meantime, we will be 

following the RM Council review of the Development Plan and Zoning By-law to express our interests in 

that document and to see what requirements may come out of it for this project. 

In the meantime, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to us at the contact 

information provided below.  We have a strong professional team that includes architects, engineers, 

city planners, environmental specialists, landscape architects, professional constructers and others that 

are working diligently to create a high-quality, unique, wonderful, and most needed new setting to heal 

and enjoy nature! 

 

Many thanks and stay safe. 

 

 
 

Donovan  Toews 

Partner, Landmark Planning & Design Inc. 
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